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27
th
 April 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Kingswood – Dukeshouse Wood Trip 

Wednesday 17
th
 May – Friday 19

th
 May 2017 

 

The Kingswood trip is fast approaching! Thank you for filling in the Parental Consent forms and returning 

them to school. 

 

There will be a final meeting on Thursday 4
th
 May at 5.00pm to go through kit lists and medical information. 

If you are unable to attend, copies of kit lists will be sent home. Please can I reiterate that nothing needs to be 

bought specially for the trip. The likelihood is that clothes may get dirty/wet (depending on the weather!) and 

so new items are not a good idea. 

 

There will also be a consent form sent to us from Kingswood asking for permission for a designated 

photographer from Kingswood to take photographs or videos for use on their website. During our stay last 

year, we did not encounter anyone from Kingswood taking photographs, but the form is in case they are 

updating their website/material whilst we are there. 

 

May I also remind you that if there is any outstanding money owed, this should be paid to Mrs Stanton as 

soon as possible please.  

 

Many thanks for your co-operation. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr A Waterfield 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


